








Grades 1-6  
 

New Years Prayer  
A New Year is unfolding like a 

blossom with petals curled tightly 
concealing the beauty within. 

Lord, let this year be filled with the 
things that are truly good. With the 

comfort of warmth in our 
relationships, with the strength to 

help those who need our help and the 
humility and openness to accept help 

from others. 
As we make our resolutions for the 
year ahead, let us go forward with 

great hope that all things can be 
possible with your help and 

guidance. 
Amen  

 

***NEXT CCD CL ASSES ARE ON 
MONDAY, JANUARY 9 th   AND 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 10 th . 
 

Junior High Notes 
To All Junior High Fall Home Study 

Students 
I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas, 
and I wish you and your families a Happy 
and Healthy New Year! 
  

Now that the holiday rush is passed, it is time to 
concentrate on your religious education home study 
work.  ALL work was due by December 15th.    As of 
this date, there are students who have not 
completed their work, or who have not even begun!   
 

Please keep working.  Work will NOT be accepted 
after January 31st. 
  

If you have any questions, please call me at 201-891
-4200, ext. 290. 
       Mrs. Wuensch 
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2016 was a year of blessings beyond 
compare.  Our Youth Ministry program 
was so proud to initiate new programs, 
new outreach and many loving ways 
that our teens can serve their 
community and be served by their 
parish.  Thank you for your continued 
support of all that our teens take on and 
allowing us to provide them with a soft 
place to land in Christ with today's 
overwhelming world.  We will continue to 
keep you in our prayers as well, and 
look forward all the joy and grace that 
the Lord has in store for us in 2017!   
God Bless,  
Jen Fox 
 
Jennifer Fox 
Youth Minister/Confirmation Coordinator 
Most Blessed Sacrament,  
Franklin Lakes 
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Events at the Benedictine Sisters 
Is God seeking you to journey with Him in religious 
life? Come listen to His call by participating in a 
Vocation Discernment Retreat for women with 
the Benedictine Sisters of Elizabeth, NJ, January 
13-15, 2017.  For information contact Sr. Mariette 
Therese at 908-352-4278 Ext 274 or e-mail 
SrMariette@aol.com.   
  

Benedictine Center of St Walburga 
Monastery, Elizabeth, NJ invites all to "A 
Weekend with Thomas Merton," January 27-
29.  Enjoy a Weekend pondering the writings and 
insights of the famous Trappist monk, Thomas 
Merton.  $135 
 

For information and registration contact Sr Marita, 
908-353-3028; maritaosb@aol.com. 
 
 
The Scholarship Fund for Inner-City Children 

The Scholarship Fund which provides 
partial tuition scholarships for low 
income students in grades K to 12 to 
attend Catholic schools, will hold its 
14th annual High School Basketball 

Festival on January 7 and 8, 2017 at Kean 
University in Union.  The teams playing include:  
St. Peter’s Prep, Roselle Catholic, Hudson 
Catholic, Seton Hall Prep, Mt. St. Dominic, St. 
Benedict’s Prep, Marist, Union Catholic, St. 
Mary’s, Don Bosco, Immaculate Conception, 
Paramus Catholic, St. Joseph’s Regional and 
Marist.  For complete game schedule, times and 
information on ordering tickets, please visit 
www.sfichoops.com or call 973-497-4279. 

 
 

2017 Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats 
Sponsored by: The Newark Archdiocese Respect Life 

Office 
Are you suffering from an abortion experience? Do you 
have feelings of guilt and anxiety? Do you suffer from 

depression? There is Hope! 
Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats rachelsvineyard.org 

Heals the pain from abortion-One week-end at a time 
When: January 6-8, 2017 (Spanish Retreat) 

May 12-14, 2017, September 8-10, 2017 
Where: Archdiocesan Youth Retreat Center 

499 Belgrove Drive, Kearny NJ, 07032 
Cost: $150 (includes all retreat materials and meals) 
For more information contact the Respect Life Office 

Cheryl A. Riley 973-497-4350 or via e-mail 
rileyche@rcan.org. All calls and e-mails are confidential. 

 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
The search is underway for the Longest Married Couple 

in the U.S.  Do you think you know who they are? 
Maybe it’s your parents… grandparents… 

That nice couple who live down the street… 
Nominating a couple is easy! Just send their names, 
wedding date and where they live and your contact 

information to:  wwmelmc2017@gmail.com 
Nominations accepted until January 8, 2017. 

Winners will be announced February 2017 to celebrate 
World Marriage Day.  Nominate a couple you know today! 

 

Natural Family Planning Information Night 
God has created marriage, a holy union, to mirror His 
supreme love on earth. At the heart of their married love 
is the total gift of self that husband and wife freely offer to 
each other. Because of their sexual difference, husband 
and wife can truly become “one flesh.” Through the 
language of their bodies, their sexual union recalls their 
vows: giving themselves to one another in love that is 
total, faithful, and life-giving. This call to love is to follow 
Christ himself, who handed himself totally over for his 
bride, the Church. Spouses imitate him by giving the 
entirety of themselves to one another, including the gift of 
their fertility and their openness to new life. Natural Family 
Planning methods are scientifically proven  approaches to 
help a couple postpone or achieve pregnancy in a way 
that preserves the true, complete self-gift between 
husband and wife, the kind of love that brings real, lasting 
joy and peace.  When we embrace God’s plan for human 
sexuality and marriage and follow Jesus, we invite the 
Holy Spirit into our lives in a powerful way. To learn more, 
or to hear questions others have asked, please come to 
an informational session given by the Coordinator of 
Natural Family Planning for the Family Life Office, Jill 
Cherrey. 
January 11, 2017, from 7:30-9:00 pm, at St. Elizabeth of 
Hungary, 220 E. Blancke St., Linden, NJ, Contact: Jill 
Cherrey at jillc@joyfilledmarriagenj.org or 973-497-4325 
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